
  

Year 1 Summer Term   

Around the world.    

English -  Our lessons will be based around seaside 

fiction and non-fiction books such as Sally and The 

Limpet. The children will write fact files about 

different animals and key features of post cards 

and letters. As always, we will focus on the correct 

use of capital letters, full stops and finger spaces.  

Maths – We will be looking at the place value of 

numbers to 100. Counting in multiples of 2s, 5s 

and 10s and finding a half and quarter of objects.  

Later on, in the term we will continue to develop 

our understanding of days, months and years and 

work towards telling the time by the hour and 

half hour.  

Science – The children will be learning about 

different animals and animal groups. What 

similarities and differences they have and where 

they live. As well as types of different plants and 

their features. This terms topic lends itself nicely 

to plenty of learning about how to look after our 

planet.  

 

Geography – The children will learn about key 

features of different settings, such as harbours 

and cliffs. As well as learning about different 

physical and human features in the environment.  

Key places such as harbour etc. etc.  

 

 

Religious Education - The children will learn 

about how should we care for others and the 

world and why does it matter.  

PSHE – The children will be able to recognise 

discrimination and how to appreciate everyone’s 

values. As well as learning about different 

emotions, what they look/feel like and how we 

can express how we feel.  

PE – The children will be focusing 

fundamental movement skills through Athletic 

focused activities.  

Computing – The children will start off learning 

about how to stay safe online before learning 

about programming. They will use the BeeBots to 

enter algorithms to make them follow different 

instructions.   

Reading -  The children will be supported to 

work on their predicting, inference, fluency and 

comprehension questions during class. As well as 

using their phonic knowledge to read new words. 

A lot of our learning in English will be based 

around some of the traditional tales. Regular 

reading is paramount to the children’s learning.   

At home you could….  

-Listen to your child read regularly.  

-Practise counting in different multiples.  

- Support them to spell words correctly.   

- Talk about any of the other areas of learning 

mentioned on this page.  


